
June 29th, 1923.

Professor H. A. Smith, 
Faculty of Law,
McGill University.

Dear Professor Smiths-
This is just a brief note 

to congratulate you on winning the $200. prize 
on your "Federalism in North America",

V:;. I shall look forward with much
In the meantimeinterest to reading the "book,

I hope you are enjoying your holiday.

Yours faithfully.
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